
 

 
December, 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are fast approaching the end of another school year. It has been a 
challenging year for us all as the threat from Covid remains ever present. 
Despite these challenges I am extremely proud of how the pupils, staff and 
community have helped the school lose so few teaching hours over the past 12 
months and I ask all parents and carers to continue to be vigilant over the 
Christmas season.   
 
As in previous years, and in recognition for the hard work our pupils have put 
in over the year, I am pleased to announce the school will be closing early at 
12.20pm on Tuesday, 21st December. This will allow pupils and their families a 
little extra time together to prepare for the festive season.  
 
Pupils are expected to attend school and lessons as normal. The school has 
made all the necessary arrangements for school buses/taxis to be at school 
early to transport pupils home.  

The last day of term will be a non-uniform day for pupils. Pupils wearing their 
own clothes are expected to make a £1 donation, via ParentPay, which will be 
donated to St. Kentigern's Hospice.  
 
School re-opens for new term: 
The school re-opens for students on Monday 10th January. The 6th and 7th of 
January are staff training days.   

I’d like to wish everyone a lovely break, a Merry Christmas and a safe New 
Year.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
Neil Foley - B.Sc. MA 
Pennaeth/Headteacher 


